
 
 

Calling all Future Explorers!! 

 
Mark your calendars for  

Kindergarten Transition Camp July 21-23!  
Registered students will be receiving more information in July.  

 
If you have not registered your upcoming K student,  

please do so by July 16! Visit Hall County School District’s registration website 
at: https://www.hallco.org/web/rtw/. 

 

https://www.hallco.org/web/rtw/

